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Emergency Committee Over Christmas/New Year Holiday Period

1. Purpose

To report the decisions of the Emergency Committee.

2. Background

The Council agreed at its meeting on 7 December 2000 to establish the Emergency
Committee for any urgent decisions prior to the first Standing Committees and Council
meetings in 2001.

3. Decisions Taken

The Emergency Committee was not required to consider any matters during the period
between the two Council meetings.

4. Recommendation

That the report be received.

TED MAGUIRE
Council Secretary


